Remembrance
Weekend Trail

Over the Remembrance weekend of 11" and 12" November
there will be a trail on the path at the rear of the church that
leads through that part of the churchyard that relates to 1914

The trail will comprise placards showing in what way many
different people were affected by war and in some cases tells of
some specific experiences.

It will finish at a newly formed raised bed where bulbs will be
provided for those wishing to plant one in Remembrance.

All are welcomed to visit this display at some stage over the
weekend. The intention is to make it available on Friday
afternoon to enable parents and children to visit after school.

We hope this will provide an opportunity for all generations to
remember the far reaching consequences of war.



